NOTICE

CITY OF GRAND ISLAND

ANIMAL ADVISORY BOARD HEARING

Notice is hereby given that an appeal hearing on a dangerous animal determination by the Central Nebraska Humane Society has been made to the Animal Advisory Board of the City of Grand Island, Nebraska. The hearing will be held at 12:00 noon on Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at City Hall in the Legal Department Library, 100 East First Street.  The hearing is open to the public.  








RaNae Edwards, City Clerk

